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To: Members of the House Committee on Rules 

 

From:  Kevin Campbell, Executive Director 

Oregon Association of Chiefs of Police 

 

Jason Myers, Executive Director 

Oregon State Sheriffs’ Association    
 

Date:  February 3rd, 2022 

 

Re: Testimony in support HCR 202-John Burright Recognition 
 
 

Chair Smith Warner and members of the committee, 

On behalf of the Oregon State Sheriff’s Association (OSSA) and the Oregon Association Chiefs of 
Police (OACP), thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony in support of HCR 202. 
Oregon State Police Sergeant John Burright was in inspiration to many and his life following the 
tragic and reckless crash that lift him disabled was an illustration of his fight and spirit.  

Many members of the both Associations had the honor and privilege to work beside OSP 
Sergeant John Burright during his career. He will be remembered for his professionalism, 
integrity, work ethic and for making the ultimate sacrifice while protecting our Community. He 
will also be remembered for his zest for life, enjoyment of all things outdoors, his love for others, 
his kindness and his sense of humor. We are honored to be here today in support this resolution 
and ask that you support it as well.  

Thank you for passing this resolution to celebrate the life of John Burright and to honor his 
service to the Oregon State Police and the Citizens of Oregon.         

   

 


